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U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

s ﬂ . Community Planning and Development Division
o Region IV, Miami Field Office
Py gt Brickell Plaza Federal Building

909 SE First Avenue, Room 500
Miami, FL 33131-3042

March 14, 2014

Jerry A. Blough

City Manager

5790 Margate Boulevard
Margate, FL 33063

Subject: Fiscal Year (FY) 2013 Community Development Block Grant
Entitlement Communities Eligible to Receive
Metropolitan Area Reallocated Funds

Dear Mr. Blough,

The City of Weston, Florida did not apply for its FY 13 CDBG allocation. Thus these
funds are to be reallocated to communities in the Fort Lauderdale-Pompano Beach-Deerfield
Beach metropolitan area. The purpose of this letter is to notify you that your entitlement
cornmunity is eligible to receive a share of the reallocated funds as determined by the proportion
of all Community Development Block Grant funds that were awarded to all entitlement
communities in the metropolitan area for FY2013.

Your tentative share amount is $7,489. However, in order to receive these funds, you
must make the required certification. By law, a community must certify that it would be
adversely affected by the loss of the reallocated funds from the metropolitan area. To be
acceptable for this purpose, the certification must be in writing, executed by the community's
chief executive officer (or official designee), and received by this office no later than close of
business Wednesday, March 19, 2014. Attached for your convenience, is a sample certification
that contains acceptable language.

In addition, please be advised that your share of reallocated funds will be made available
with your FY2014 entitlement funds, when Congress appropriates funding for the FY2014
CDBG program.

You will need to include these funds in your Consolidated Plan for the FY2014
entitlement grant.

HUD’s mission is to create strong, sustainable, inclusive communities and quality, affordable homes for all.
www.hud.gov espanol.hud.gov



If you need additional information/clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your
Community Planning and Development Representative, Nora E. Casal at (305) 520-5009, or email
Nora.E.Casal @hud. gov.

Sincerely,

V%WM

nn D. Chavis
Director
Community Planning and Development

cc: Mr. Benjamin Ziscal, Director
Kim K. Liakos, Grants Manager
Lisa Bustamante, Program Manager, USHUD

Attachment



CERTIFICATION FOR REALLOCATED FISCAL YEAR 2013 ENTITLEMENT
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDS

As Chief Executive Officer (or Official Designee), I hereby certify that the City of Margate
would be adversely affected by the loss of Community Development Block Grant funds to be
reallocated to the Ft. Lauderdale-Pompano Beach-Deerfield Beach, Florida Metropolitan Area.
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